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Our members in Moldova have made outstanding efforts to support Ukrainian refugees in recent 

months and they just received a special letter of thanks from the President 

 

President Of The Republic Of Moldova 

 

To Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 

 

Dear members of the federation, 

 

Thank you for the important work you have been doing in recent months to provide support to refugees 

from Ukraine after their war-torn country. I appreciate the dedication with which you have given your 

resources, time, and energy to help these people - most of them women, children, and the elderly, who 

have moved away from home without their will. 

 

You, through generosity, care, and openness, have offered refugees a welcoming and warm stop in 

Moldova, a safe shelter in our country. We have thus shown that we are a small country, but with a big 

heart. The generosity of Moldovan volunteers has become well known and appreciated all over the world. 

 

The exemplary mobilization and the organizational capacity that you showed during this period, together 

with other fellow citizens, give me hope. I firmly believe that together we can change our country for the 

better, we can build a free, peaceful, and prosperous society here, a warm and welcoming place, a corner 

of heaven, where you want to live and build your future. 

 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart! 

 

With appreciation, Maia Sandu 

 

President Of The Republic Of Moldova 

 

Chisinau, May 2022 

 

 

 


